      AIRBSNLEWA/CTD/2014




          07-11-2014

To
Shri Amit Bhattacharjee
Principal General Manager
Calcutta Telephones
Kolkata



               Sub: Medical facilities for Pensioners
Dear Sir,

Kindly recall our discussion on the subject mentioned above and also the letter of even no dated 27-09-2014 (copy enclosed for kind reference). As advised we have made contact with ten number of hospitals with the proposal as mentioned in our earlier letter on Indoor treatment and we are happy to inform you that till date two of them have expressed their willingness to offer treatment to the pensioners on CGHS rate on cash payment basis. The hospitals are :

· Kothari Medical Centre (Contact Person: Mr Navin 9831982370)

· Behala Balananda Bramhachari Hospital (Contact Person: Mr Tonoy Bakshi 8961548087)

We therefore request you to officially contact these two hospitals and enter into some agreement so that the beneficiaries can get the indoor treatment as per CGHS rates for their indoor treatments and also get smooth reimbursement of the expenditure they will incur. 

Further, we do not know whether any action is taken on the suggestions we offered for outdoor medical treatment to the pensioners in our earlier letter. Kindly take some positive action (if not taken already) to end the sufferings of the pensioners.
With  Regards

Yours Faithfully

(Sitanshu  Kumar Sarkar)
Secretary

Copy to:
The G M (Finance, CTD) : For kind information pl.
    

